
2021 AC Hoops Patriot Classic Safety Plan 

The following guidelines are intended for the safety of all in attendance.  Coaches, we ask that you 

share these guidelines with your players and parents. 

• Masks are required to be worn at all venues.  This tournament is for the kids.  If you feel you 

can’t abide by this rule, please don’t attend.  Players do not need to wear a mask during their 

game, but need to wear one entering and exiting the facility.  Coaches need to wear a mask on 

the bench. 

• Parents and coaches need to pre-check all attendees before entering our facilities.  Anyone 

displaying any symptoms of COVID-19 (fever over 100.4, cough, etc.) needs to stay home.  

Please err on the side of caution. 

• Please do not arrive more than 20 minutes before your scheduled game.   

• Immediately after your game, please leave the facility until your next game. 

• If games are running ahead of/behind schedule, a message will be sent out through the 

TourneyMachine app to alert coaches and parents of schedule changes. 

• Spectators are asked to respect social distancing of 6 feet at all times, when possible. 

 

COACHES: 

 

• No shooting on the courts at timeouts, stoppages in play or between games until the teams 

from the previous game have left the court and bench areas. 

• There will be no postgame handshake line.  Please wave and use good sportsmanship while 

maintaining social distance. 

• Please clean your areas of trash and leave the bench area in a timely manner after each game. 

 

Overall, we have worked very hard to be able to put on an enjoyable tournament for everyone during 

this crazy year.  We hope that all teams, coaches and spectators enjoy their time here at our 

tournament.  Please remember that this tournament is for the kids, and that our site directors are there 

to help.  Encourage your parents and teams to read these rules in advance.  Let’s have a great 

tournament!! 


